On page 4. Issue no 5 the staff report states

"As part of the November 28, 2007 Council of Governments (COG) meeting, population
allocations were adjusted

from Urban Growth Nodes to unincorporated areas, and reference to Urban Growth
Nodes were removed."

This is simply wrong. A review of the minutes will reveal that the COG moved to
remove the allocation only after the County take action to remove the Urban Growth
Node Designation. In other words, any alteration of the County Wide Planning Policies
was contingent on the County taking action on removing the UGN designation. Since the
county has not taken that action the County Wide Planning Policies have not been
changed. It is critical this is corrected in the record.
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